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(à) Revenue of Society*
(e) Distribution of memberships and subscribers.
(f) Summary of views as publicly expressed.
(g) Literature Sales.
(h) Personnel Central Office and Staff.

Mr. V7.J. Sykes spoke in approval of the report but suggested 
that such important changes as recommended should be discussed.

Mr. Tom Moore said that he noted that at one time the Society 
had 44 branches but that during the past year there were only 16 
which could be considered active. He was of the opinion that where 
the Society had active branches those branches should have full co­
operation and assistance from head office but drew the attention of 
the meeting to Central Executive’s recommendations in this connection.

Mrs. J.A. Wilson pointed out that in view of the trying times 
that the Society is passing through a very great responsibility was 
being placed on the proposed new national council.

Mr. McNulty said the t if the report as presented was approved 
another form of membership similar to the shilling membership of the 
League of Nations Union in Great Britain should be instituted as he 
felt that a substantial revenue would be derived from this source.

It was moved by Mr. Cowan, seconded by Mr. Moore, that the 
Report be adopted. Carried unanimously.

It was moved by Mr. Cowan, seconded by Mr. Moore that the 
necessary changes in the Constitution to give effect to the Report 
and for other purposes be adopted. Carried unanimously.

The Chairman called on Mr. McNulty to five a report on his 
recent visit to the 17th Plenary Congress of the International 
Federation of League of Nations Societies in Montreux from June 1 
to 7. The Chairmen expressed the thanks of the Society to Mr.
McNulty for attending the meeting of the Federation at his own ex­
pense and for his very fine report.

The Chairmen called on delegates from the following affiliated 
organizations to report: -

Outremont & North End 7/omen ’ s Club ; Montreal ; Trades and Labour 
Congress of Canada ; National Council of Women of Canada; and the 
Federated Women’s Institutes.

The Chairman then adjourned the meeting for luncheon.
LUNCHEON.

At luncheon the Chairman read a letter from Sir Robert Borden 
in which he sc id : -

"There ere and there always will be critics of the 
League’s policy and activities. Until the human 
elements that constitute its structure become per­
fect, the League will not be perfect. But it 
certainly expresses the finest endeavour of im­
perfect human!ty to rise above the level of 
savagery in the settlement and disposition of 
international controversies.
Those who are endeavouring to make known the 
service of the League in this respect may be 
assured that their labour is not in vein."

Dr. S. Mack Eastman of the International Labour Office, 
Geneva, delivered an address.


